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 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 25th November 2022 

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                                    

This week the award goes to Hunter in Owl. A fantastic achievement. Well done!  

Christmas Fayre Friday 2nd December 3.35pm – 5.15pm. 

The closing date for mince pies and chocolate log donations is Friday 2nd December.   

Admission to the fayre is £1.00 per adult and 50p per child on the day which will include refreshments from the café. 

A visit to see Santa is £3.50. If your child is attending Sunshine Club on this day, please send money in a named envelope 

and a member of staff will take them to see Santa. 

We would like to thank you for all the wonderful donations we have received in school and for those parents/carers who 

have offered to help on the day. We look forward to seeing you there.  

St Nicholas’ Awards 

This half term’s St Nicholas’ awards go to: 

Heath and Paige of Caribbean class. Congratulations to both children.  

Senior Pupil Award.  

Congratulations to Heidi who has achieved the senior pupil award this week.       

Well done Heidi!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Christmas Cards 

Our Post Box will be in the corridor from Thursday 1st December for the children to use to 

send their Christmas cards to people in school.  As the children in Class Hedgehog and Class 

Owl do not come into school through the main entrance there will be a tray / box in their 

rooms for their cards. ALL cards for school should be put into the trays or post box please 

– children are encouraged not to hand them out. Cards can be brought in until Wednesday 

14th December.  No cards please after this date as there will be no time to sort and 

distribute them.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Operation Encompass. 
We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.  
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